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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Keifner Hydrotest Paper 

Paul, Frank and Michelle:

Here is the paper I mentioned yesterday on hydrostatic testing. It is quite a good primer. John Keifner 
is one of (if not the) experts on pipeline safety. He is helping us develop our testing protocols. I am 
going to set up a briefing for you as well as CPSD for as soon as possible on our testing schedule and 
protocols.

Bill
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